Cynthiana Country Club

1127 KY Highway 36 E Cynthiana, KY 41031 (859) 234-5364

Dear Prospective Member,

We are truly excited by your interest in our Club. Here at Cynthiana Country Club we are dedicated to the service and satisfaction of our membership. We have a vision to be a *Club* that gives the community a reason to be a part of our journey.

Our members and guests take pride in our operation. We are proud to offer a beautiful 9-hole golf course, Olympic-size swimming pool, baby pool, 19th Hole Grill, and a large dining room great for events. The dining room is home to many of our fun events hosted throughout the year, but also available to rent for personal parties. The Men's Golf Association is a male member-directed group that serves the club in many ways. They host charitable events, donate money and time to the club, and help in the execution of many of the men's tournaments. This is a great group to be a part of as a new member. The fellowship is always fun and lively and the cause is always great. The Ladies Golf Association is another great association of be a part of. This group of female members is much the same as the MGA. They are largely tasked with planning and running one of the largest ladies tournaments in the state, the Burley Belles. This is a great event for our club and the LGA does a great job with it.

Our PGA Head Professional and Club Manager, Hank Whalen, has a real passion for this facility. He and his staff do whatever is necessary to satisfy our member's expectations. One of these offerings is a full service golf shop. He carries season specific apparel, golf and clothing accessories, and of course the essentials for golf like clubs, golf balls, and shoes. He also teaches lessons and offers many fun clinics and junior golf programs!

We have a variety of memberships available. We try our best to accommodate every situation possible. These memberships have different prices as well as different restrictions. Attached you will find a list of these and their prices.

Thank you again for your interest in our club. We look forward to getting to know you over the coming years. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask our professional staff or any board member.

Sincerely,

Cynthiana Country Club